
From: Genese Turner <Genese.Turner@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 5:53 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Latoya Cooper <Latoya.Cooper@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: BOE Travel Request - Genese Turner, NACCHO, Detroit July 22-26 

  

Hi Steve,  

  

  

I'm writing to not the completion of my travel to the NACCHO360 conference in Detroit, July 22-26th in 

my official capacity as a CDPH representative. 

  

The trip was sponsored/paid by NACCHO (National Association of County and City Health Officials) for 

leaders of the CDC OT21-2103 Health Disparities grant. I gave a presentation on our Healthy Chicago 

Equity Zones model (no honorarium received) and participated in a City/Rural relationship building 

partnership program. Throughout the conference, I had an opportunity to learn, network, share 

experiences, and best practices with other local health departments. Swag was less than $50 and 

consisted of a fabric tote bag and plastic water bottle.  

  

Transportation to/from the conference, hotel stay, meals, and conference registration between the dates 

of July 22-26 are at no cost to sponsored attendees.   

  

Thanks,  

  

Genese (Genny) Turner, MIPS 

Director, Health Equity and Strategic Partnerships 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

  

312-747-1973 

genese.turner@cityofchicago.org 

  

 Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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